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Community Buildings Committee Meeting  

Date: 9th November 2023 

Number:   CB029c 

To consider the current condition of the ladies and gents toilets at the Queen’s Hall 

and whether to investigate their renovation 

 

1. Overview 
Many areas of the Queen’s Hall have received updates and redecoration over the years, 
but one area which has remained unchanged is the toilets.  I am unaware of how long it 
has been since the internal toilets were redecorated, but on closer inspection they are 
looking rather tired and grubby. 
 
In order to ensure they reflect the high quality of the hall elsewhere, especially as we are 
a popular wedding venue, I propose it is considered to have all 3 sets of toilets 
modernised, with new flooring, cubicles, tiling and sink units replaced.   
 
Included below are various photographs of the toilets as they are today. 
 
Ladies Toilets: 
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Gents Toilets 
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Disabled Toilet: 
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2. Recommendations 

Whilst the toilets are all mostly well maintained and clean, it is clear that the ladies 

toilets sustain far greater usage and look more tired as a result.  Obtaining quotes to 

renovate the toilets would not only improve the look of them but also bring a fresher, 

more modern feel to the toilets and complement the hall.  

 
 

 

Name:  Sam Heynes 

Title  Clerk 

Date:  30th October 2023 


